City of Barrie



70 Collier Street P.O. Box 400 Barrie, ON L4M 4T5



Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: TMP-22539 Version: 1 Name:

Type: Presentation - AC/RC Status: To Be Introduced

File created: 5/4/2018 In control: Seniors Advisory Committee

On agenda: 5/14/2018 Final action: 5/14/2018

Title: SENIORS TRANSITIONAL HOUSING - ZONING DISCUSSION

L. Stevenson expressed her concerns regarding a lack of transitional housing in Barrie and Simcoe County to support seniors when discharged from hospital to home. Ms. Stevenson provided an update regarding the status of Victoria Village's application for seniors transitional housing. Ms. Stevenson offered to arrange a meeting with representatives from Victoria Village, external stakeholders and members of the Seniors Advisory Committee to further discuss the possibility of providing seniors transitional housing at Victoria Village.

M. Banfield, Manager of Intensification and Land Use Policy of the Planning and Building Services Department noted that applications need to meet several requirements including: zoning, building and fire codes. Ms. Banfield encouraged applicants to request an initial meeting with staff from the Planning and Building Services Department to begin the pre-consultation process.

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator advised that a representative from the Royal Victoria Regional Health Centre has been invited to a future meeting of the Seniors Advisory Committee to provide an update on seniors transitional housing initiatives in Barrie.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Date Ver. Action By Action Result

SENIORS TRANSITIONAL HOUSING - ZONING DISCUSSION

L. Stevenson expressed her concerns regarding a lack of transitional housing in Barrie and Simcoe County to support seniors when discharged from hospital to home. Ms. Stevenson provided an update regarding the status of Victoria Village's application for seniors transitional housing. Ms. Stevenson offered to arrange a meeting with representatives from Victoria Village, external stakeholders and members of the Seniors Advisory Committee to further discuss the possibility of providing seniors transitional housing at Victoria Village.

M. Banfield, Manager of Intensification and Land Use Policy of the Planning and Building Services Department noted that applications need to meet several requirements including: zoning, building and fire codes. Ms. Banfield encouraged applicants to request an initial meeting with staff from the Planning and Building Services Department to begin the pre-consultation process.

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator advised that a representative from the Royal Victoria Regional Health Centre has been invited to a future meeting of the Seniors Advisory Committee to provide an update on seniors transitional housing initiatives in Barrie.